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PPS [ PES

Kindergarten registration is officially open
at PPS! Preschool (IPOP) applications are
also being accepted through Feb 25th!
See our website for details on registering
your student.

PPS preschool got a new communication
board on their playground. Much thanks to
the PEF, Sulzberger family, and PCPS
maintenance staff for helping to make it
happen!

PPS will be celebrating their 100th Day of
school on Feb 15! Also, on Feb 16, the 2nd
Grade-Senior Social will be from 6-7pm.

PPS PTO members are also excited about
their BINGO Night coming up on Feb 23rd
for families and friends! The Spring Book
Fair will follow on Feb 24-Mar 6.

PES students will be finishing up their
student growth assessments to help
monitor any needs that might arise.

Rising 6th Graders are reminded of the
Parent Information Night on Feb 23rd at
6pm at PMS.
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Follow us! @poquosonschools
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PMS [ PHS

PMS started their All-In BULL-tique store on Feb
2nd! Students used golden tickets earned for
demonstrating  school-wide  expectations,
students to purchase prizes. It was a huge hit!

PMS kicked off the beginning of Academic
Career Planning for all 8th graders to show
the many career paths available to them.

PMS Golden Bull Students of the Month for
February are Peyton Scmid, Emily Weiss, and
Finley Ramos. Congratulations!

On Jan 31, PHS held their Winter Concert. Our
students have incredible talent and we thank
everyone who came out to support.

PHS athletics continue to do well as indoor
track, boys basketball, and girls basketball
compete in regionals this week. Wrestling,
boys & girls swimming, and our Academic
Challenge team are all heading to states!

Spring athletic tryouts start soon! Check out
our website for more details.

Juniors and Seniors interested in applying for
New Horizons for next school year should apply
online by April 2nd- www.nhrec.org/apply

poquoson.kl2.va.us
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District

Last week was National School
Counselor Week. We thank our
counselors once again for their
hard work and dedication to our
students, staff, and families!

This week we recognize our SRO's
for National School Resource
Officer Day- Feb 15th! Their
knowledge and expertise is
heavily relied upon to help keep
our students and staff safe. We
are very grateful for them!

Last week, teachers, registrars,
paraprofessionals, administrators,
and office administrators
attended o] division-wide
conference, with over 30 sessions
fromm which to individualize their
professional growth.

On Jan 27th, three Poquoson
alumni were honored at Firth Field
for their success as professional
baseball players. We're proud of
you Kyle Crockett, Chad Pinder,
and Chase Pinder!

Save the Date

Feb 20 - NO SCHOOL for Students
(Presidents' Day)
March 8 - Half-Day for students
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